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Comments: Thank you for letting me comment.  I use this forest about 60 days a year.  Please do not close any

more roads, way to many roads and ATV trails have been closed already and with no good reason.  The more

roads and trails that are closed the more traffic it puts into smaller areas.  We have a lot of area that is a long way

off the road that we hike to and backpack into.  

We need to allow camping and not do any more paid camp areas.  It is ok to leave some roads rough and not

improve them.  

There are enough places for the horseman and hikers to get away from most everyone, we need more places for

the atv/utv riders.  

 

Thank You


